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Dear Potential Sponsor, 

 

At the University of Arizona, fraternities and sororities are under the Fraternity & Sorority Programs office. Our 

office serves to enhance the academic and co-curricular experience at the University of Arizona by providing 

collaborative and developmental opportunities in order to instill a lifetime of purpose among fraternity and 

sorority members. 

 

For over 100 years Fraternity and Sorority Programs has been an integral part of the University of Arizona community. 

With over 6,000 members of 50+ fraternities and sororities, the Greek community makes up 15% of the student 

population, have some of the most high-profile alumni, and are responsible for some of the university’s most-

treasured traditions.  

 

• The man responsible for “Bear Down”, John “Button” Salmon was a member of a fraternity here. 

• Savannah Guthrie of the Today Show and Jerry Bruckheimer, Hollywood producer, both went to the University 

of Arizona and were in Greek organizations.  

• Wilbur and Wilma, the only married mascots in sports history, were married in 1986. The wedding was organized 

by Order of Omega, the Greek honor society. 

 

To help our students be successful, our department and governing councils work year-round to put on educational 

programs, leadership development, scholarships, networking events, and so much more. We believe these events, and 

our regular newsletters and communications with students, offer you a unique opportunity to directly reach a large 

percentage of the student population. 

 

We realize, as a business owner there are several opportunities for you to share your money and time. We know each 

business has different needs and aspirations, and as a result, all our sponsorships are done as custom, individual 

sponsorship. Meaning you get the services best fit for you and your business goals. 

 

Sponsorships with Fraternity and Sorority Programs are run by our Associate Director, Greer Vinall 

(GreerVinall@arizona.edu). I encourage you to engage with Greer at any time to learn more about our exciting 

opportunities that connect your brand to our captive community.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Marcos Guzman 

Director for Fraternity & Sorority Programs 

MarcosGuzman@arizona.edu   

 

Greer Vinall 

Associate Director for Fraternity & Sorority Programs 

GreerVinall@arizona.edu  
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Placement Description & Reach 

Social Media 
The Arizona Greek Life Instagram has over 6,000 followers and is the 4th fastest growing FSL 
page of schools in the power five. Sponsored posts are re-posted to the story by our three 
councils which boast a combined 18,000 followers. 

FSP Weekly Newsletter 
Each week we email a newsletter to our chapter leaders and their advisors. This newsletter 
reaches 350+ stakeholders. 

All Members 
Newsletter 

Twice a month we send a newsletter that reaches all 9,000+ persons including current students 
and recent graduates. 

Presidents Forum 
Once a month, presidents/representatives from our 50+ organizations come together to get 
community updates, discuss upcoming events, and hear from speakers. 

GGW 
Great Greek Weekend/Workshops is a leadership development event for 75-100 of our newest 
members and takes place each fall. This is a great opportunity to get in front of future leaders and 
decision makers of the community. 

Parent & Family 
Newsletter 

The PF newsletter is sent each semester to the 7,000+ parent and family members of members of 
Greek organizations and includes community updates, student intros, event recaps, and FSP 
partner highlights. 

Officer On-Boarding 
Newsletter 

An on-boarding newsletter sent to all 750+ community leaders, decision makers, event planners, 
etc. welcoming them to their roles and providing trainings, advice, information on FSP partners, 
and more. 

‘So, You’re Interested 
in Greek Life’ 
Newsletter 

Sent multiple times in July and August. Email newsletter is sent to all incoming students who 
indicated interest in Arizona Greek Life. This newsletter historically reaches over 2,000 students.  

‘So, You’ve Registered 
for Recruitment’ 
Newsletter 

Students interested in joining an IFC or PHC organization must register for the structured 
recruitment process. Starting July, a weekly email will be sent to the students who register and the 
person they indicate as their emergency contact with information about the recruitment process, 
the Greek Life experience, and FSP Partners.  This newsletter will reach 5,000+ parties. 

Welcome (Back) to 
UA! Newsletter 

A one-time newsletter is sent the week before each long semester to all members of the Greek 
community, advisors, students registered for recruitment and parent/family members of all. This 
newsletter has a reach of over 20,000 people.  

Greek Housing Email 
There are 30 recognized fraternity/sorority facilities. These properties are supported by local 
alumni and/or national staff. This placement is for an email sent directly to the over 100 persons 
supporting and running these properties. 

 

To get started on your custom sponsorship today please email Greer Vinall, Associate Director for Fraternity & 

Sorority Programs, at GreerVinall@arizona.edu.  
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